
 

Cordially invites you to attend: 

 

The importance of Family Support during the Formation of 

the Ethnic Identity of Your Children 

This presentation is in Spanish and will offer participants the opportunity to identify qualities 

and tools offered by the Latino culture and how to utilize them to help familial growth. 

Presenters:  

Gregory Benson-Flórez, Ph.D., is a full time faculty member and Assistant Professor in the Clinical Psychology Department 

at The Chicago School of Professional Psychology. Dr. Benson-Flórez has more than 7 years of clinical experience as a 

bilingual (Spanish/English) therapist providing individual, family and group services primarily to Spanish speaking 

Latinas/os.  He has provided therapy to children, adolescents and adults including parents.  

Concepción Marin, B.A. is a Counseling student at The Chicago School of Professional Psychology, with a focus on 

Latino/a Mental Health. Concepcion’s main focus is to work on the development of Latino Leadership, and to help Latino 

communities to obtain mental health education and services. 

Erika N. Garcia is a first year Clinical PsyD student at The Chicago School of Professional Psychology. She is interested in 

working with children, adolescents, and Spanish speaking families who are discouraged from seeking mental health 

services because of barriers such as language. 

DATE:      Saturday, November 21, 2015  

PLACE:        Pope John XXIII School at Saint Nicholas Parish in         
Evanston (off Ridge, past Main St.) 

 

TIME:     9:15 AM – 11:00 AM  

COST  FREE  

 
QUESTIONS ? Please contact April (312)467-22168 or  e-mail to  

NRCinstitute@thechicagoschool.edu 

This program is being offered in collaboration with   

mailto:NRCinstitute@thechicagoschool.edu

